
 

Hello Ospreys! 
Welcome to our last term together in Year 2! I hope everyone had a lovely and relaxing Easter. I went 
back to Toronto to visit with family and friends and had a great (but chilly!) time. 
As always, please regularly check our information board outside the class to keep on top of class news 
and updates. Things don’t always go as planned and while I’ll try my best to keep everyone informed 
(check our board out, please!) and up to date but if I don’t, I’m sure that the children will! 
Here’s to another great term together! 

Miss Tracy  

A few reminders… 
Water and Hats: Please ensure that 
your child has enough water 
(especially on PE days) and always has 
their hat for outside play.  
Punctuality: The class opens at 
8:10am (when the school bell rings). 
Home reading books, finishing up 
work, phonics, guided reading and 
other morning activities all take place 
first thing in the morning and should 
not be missed.  Children should 
promptly be picked up at 3:00pm for 
home time.  
Homework: Will be continue to be 
handed out each Tuesday and should 
be promptly returned the following 
Monday to be marked. Weekly Science 
mini projects have been added to the 
homework program. 
 

Field Trips… 
As part of our TCI topic, I will be busy 
planning field trips around our island to 
support our understanding and learning of 
this beautiful island.  
If you have any trip ideas or know of 
someone who can share their knowledge of 
this country with us, please let me know. 


